
 
 
 

 

 
April 16, 2018 

       CIWQS Place ID: 255284 (RAS) 
 
 
 
Phillips 66 Company 
Attn: Mr. Chris Swartz 
1380 San Pablo Ave. 
Rodeo, CA 94572 
via email: chris.swartz@p66.com 
 
 

 

Subject: Updated Site Cleanup Requirements, Order No. R2-2018-0014, for the Phillips 
66 San Francisco Refinery, Rodeo, Contra Costa County 

 
 
Dear Mr. Swartz, 

On April 11, 2018, the California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Francisco Bay 
Region (Regional Water Board) adopted updated Site Cleanup Requirements for the Phillips 66 
San Francisco Refinery. Order No. R2-2018-0014 is attached and is effective immediately.  
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (510) 622-2445 or 
ross.steenson@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        

Ross Steenson CHG 
Senior Engineering Geologist 
Groundwater Protection Division

 
cc: 
 
Mr. Tim Bishop, Chevron, tim.bishop@chevron.com 
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